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Thursday, January 11th, 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 
   

Year 5 Trip to Moonwalkers 
 
To link with our Science unit, Space, Year 5 are planning a visit to Moonwalkers, in the Lightroom in Kings 
Cross, London.  The purpose of this trip is to enrich the children’s learning in Science.  The Lightroom is a 
multi-sensory experience consisting of a documentary on space, narrated by the Oscar winning actor Tom 
Hanks. Moonwalkers use the Lightroom’s vast space and transforms it into an immersive voyage to the lunar 
surface. The experience includes images from the past lunar programmes which offer astounding new insight 
of humankind’s greatest adventure. 
 
In order for the trip to go ahead, we will be asking for a voluntary contribution of £15 (this covers the 
admission to Moonwalkers). To secure our booking, we require a non-refundable deposit of £8 and the 
remaining £7 to be paid once we have secured a date. This is an amazing experience for children, especially 
at the reduced school’s rate. A normal family ticket for 2 adults and 2 children costs around £80! 
 
Please complete and return the form below by Wednesday 24th January. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mr B Phillips        Mr M Harris 
Year 5 Class Teacher          Head teacher                                          
           
 
 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Year 5 Trip to Moonwalkers 

 
 
I give permission for my child ______________ to take part in this trip. I have read, and understand, the 
information about the visit.  
 
I agree to pay the non-refundable deposit of £8 on parentmail and agree to pay the further £7 once the 
date is secured. 
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